
 
 

 

 

Notice of Public Hearings 
Durham Planning Board 

 
The Planning Board will hold public hearings on the applications below on Wednesday, July 11, 

2018.  The meeting, which will begin at 7:00 pm, will be held in the Council Chambers of the 

Durham Town Hall at 8 Newmarket Road.   

 
91 & 93 Bagdad Road – Lot Line Adjustment.  Relocation of lot line on 

Map 10 between Lot  8-6 and Lot 8-8.  Martha and Michael Mulhern, lot 

owners.  Bob Stowell, Tritech Engineering, Surveyor.  Residence B District.  

 

38 Bagdad Road – Two-lot subdivision.  Subdivision of 49,277 square foot 

lot.  Tom Toye, property owner. Adam Fogg, Atlantic Survey, surveyor.  Map 

3, Lot 3-3.  Residence A District.      

 

Interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Information is on the Town website at 

www.ci.durham.nh.us and on file at the Planning Office in Town Hall and may be viewed from 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Call 868-8064 with any questions. 
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